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Year 1 

Homework Challenge – Summer 2, 2024 
 

We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however 

children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to run alongside the reading, spellings, maths and 

English homework that are set each week. 

 
DT – Investigating Sculpture 

  
Sometimes sculptures are designed to 
commemorate someone or something 

special. Build, draw or paint a sculpture of 
something or someone that is special to 

you. 

 

Science – Materials and Magnets 
 

What can you find in your house that is 
magnetic? Make a list of things you find. If 

you have a magnet at home, you could 
investigate by testing different objects. 

 
 
 

 

History – Parliament 
 

Create a poster to encourage people to 
vote for you to be Prime Minister. What 

rules would you put in place? What do you 
think are the most important things? 
Looking after the Earth? More police? 

Helping the NHS? Better schools? 

English 
 

Write an instruction text for turning Miss 
Welch into a unicorn! 

Remember to include a list of ingredients 
and use time connectives in your method. 

You may wish to type this up on a 
computer or write it on paper. 

 

PSHE – Changing Me 
 

Draw a picture of yourself as a baby and 
yourself now. Write sentences showing 

what has changed. 
 

 

Maths 
 

Make a clock with moving hands. 
Can you use it to help you tell the 
time? Can you write your daily 
routine?  
I wake up at ??  
I go to bed at??? 
 

 
 

 

The challenge work is due on Monday 15th July 2024 and during the week each 
child will get to present their work for it to be celebrated. The above menu details a 
range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. We do ask that 
everyone has a go at this homework, so that all the children have something to 
share at the end of each term. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 


